
Sangamon County Broadband RFI 
Question and Response 
 
Q: The ISP is having some diƯiculty precisely determining the exact locations falling within the 
various project areas.  Are the project areas exactly the same as in the 2023 RFI?  If not, could we 
get either an address list or maps more clearly showing street names and other reference points? 
 
A: No, the area for eligibility was determined from the IOB BEAD eligibility data and is not the same 
as the 2023 RFI. The data provided did not provide location-specific information, as providers 
should have access to their own addresses or locations. We did, however, provide the eligible areas 
in three diƯerent formats: PDF, shapefiles, and a KMZ. Your team should be able to determine more 
precise locations of streets, either the shapefiles or KMZ provided. 
 


